Foreign Minister I. Mrkic receives a farewell call from Ambassador of Brazil A. Addor Neto
Thursday, 24 October 2013.

Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivan Mrkic received a farewell call from the
Ambassador of Brazil Alexandre Addor Neto. On the occasion, Minister Mrkic expressed
gratitude for the Ambassador's personal contribution to the development of bilateral relations
and underlined Serbia's interest in continued cooperation with Brazil, given the potential of both
countries in all areas, as well as the importance of Brazil in regional and global frameworks.




